
COVID-19 TESTING TESTIMONIALS

In situ office testing was quick, smooth and efficient and gave us a useful Covid-19 benchmark 
from which we were able to apply our new Covid-19 workplace protocols. A useful way of 
showing diligence and introducing confidence to the workforce.

Andy Sturt - Managing Director, VIP SKI

Attending G&N’s COVID antibody testing day was a very eye opening experience. It was a quick 
and simple testing process undertaken by a healthcare professional and I had my results in 
minutes! 

It is clear to me that the G&N testing service is the way forward for companies to instill 
reassurance and confidence into their employees that it is safe to return to the workplace. The 
efficiency of the service will allow for large numbers of staff to receive tests with on the spot 
results that can ensure the safety of an entire workforce, all in one day. 

As the Visage chair I will be recommending this service in our upcoming board meetings to 
other industry leaders as a solution to the challenges brought on by covid-19. Monthly 
antibody testing will streamline the process of bringing staff back to work and is a great 
advancement for both employers and employees. 

Ben – Chair, Visage

I can really see the benefits of the new SARS-CoV-2 testing service to employers wanting to 
encourage employees back into the workplace.  The test itself is quick and easy and only 
takes a few minutes. Obtaining the results on the spot can immediately reassure the employee 
and their colleagues as to who is safe to return.  Retesting can then take place on an ongoing 
basis once staff are back at work. This is a great advancement for employers. I’ll certainly be 
recommending it to our clients.

Joanna Atkinson - Director/Solicitor, JMA HR & Legal

Group



Visit bit.ly/msi-covid-testing-ews to find out more 

or get in touch to find out how we can help your organisation

0330 403 0022 covid19@msigroupltd.com

The content of this flyer is for information purposes only; it does not constitute the provision of advice by MSI Group or G and N. A healthcare professional will administer the test and 
inform the individual of the result. The test has been shown to be 98.6% accurate. It is not intended to provide or replace medical assessment or treatment. Individuals should consult 
a doctor or healthcare provider without delay if they suspect they may be suffering from any medical condition.

Just come back from my antibody test at G+N Medical, thanks to Emma Simpson. I was really 
impressed - a pinprick blood test and results straight away. I have immunity to COVID 19, 
which is interesting as I caught the bug in March. In my case immunity has lasted longer than 
three months. After talking with the team there, I could see that if you want to create some 
confidence in your team, getting antibody tests done is a good idea. Monthly tests where 
someone comes to you and does all the team - gives you peace of mind that you know who is 
more vulnerable, and enables you to think about scheduling shift work, considering who works 
in high contact roles, etc. 

Also, interesting to use a testing service for inviting in your clients for their individual tests to 
get a conversation going with them again as the economy starts to turn. They get a test result, 
you get to talk to them about their world, and you may even end up being able to shake hands 
on the way out... 

Get in contact with them if you are interested. They send out someone to anywhere in the UK. 

Carol Foussat – Cranfield Management School Programme Leader

Thank you for the invitation to the anti-body testing day at your offices. Having my finger prick 
test undertaken by a registered nurse and finding out my results in a few minutes has given me 
peace of mind and reassurance as we start to move back towards a sense of normality in these 
chaotic times.

The experience highlighted the opportunity for Savannah Group and our clients.  We specialise 
in executive recruitment and the sooner we can give our staff and our clients the confidence to 
return to office working, the quicker we are likely to recover. 

We see clear benefits in office working and we are now assessing how we can use this testing 
service to accelerate our return to work and also how we might use ongoing testing as part of 
our HR responsibilities and operational planning in future.  I would highly recommend others to 
contact G&N for this testing service, not only to get your workforce back to normal operations 
but also for the peace of mind and wellbeing of your employees.

John Ellis – Chief Executive, Savannah


